The congregational meeting of Zion Christian Church was held on Sunday, June 9, 2013 after worship. David Koogler, Moderator of the Board, opened the meeting with prayer. Shirley Moss presented the Slate of Officers for 2013-2014 and David Benckert presented the budget for 2013-2014. All those who have held positions in the church were thanked for their service.

The budget was approved with 38 in favor which was unanimous and the Slate of Officers were approved with 34 in favor and four (4) against.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Shirley W. Moss

Recording Secretary